

Bishops Lydeard

Church School enquiries@bishopslydeard.bwmat.org 01823 432582 Newsletter 16 Summer 2022-2023

Bishops Lydeard Church School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.

Respect Endurance Friendship

Staying Safe

- If you have a Child Protection (Safeguarding) concern, please see a Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Harvey or Mr Dakin) or ring Somerset Direct on 0300 123 2224
- If you notice a Health & Safety concern, please report it to Mrs Harvey or Mrs Fillingham
- We have children with nut allergies so please remember our school is a nut free school
- Mobile phones must not be used within the school grounds
- If you drive your children to school, please park responsibly on the surrounding roads

19th May 2023

Attendance

Whole School attendance to date: 94.35%

Class with the best attendance this week: Dragonfly Class with 96.3%



Well done Year 6!

Year 6 worked incredibly hard last week taking the end of Key Stage 2 SATs. We are incredibly proud of their calmness, commitment, resilience and positivity. To celebrate all their effort, we enjoyed some time to just have a natter with something to eat and drink.

Well done Year 6 – we are all so proud of you.

Coronation Open Classrooms





Thank you to everyone who joined us for open classrooms to share in the children's coronation learning.





Bikeability

Badger Class Year 5 pupils successfully completed their cycling proficiency training last week. Dragonfly Year 5 pupils are looking forward to taking the course after half term.



Please read with your child 5x a week

5 x Reads a week with a parent, older sibling or family member builds on the time we give in school but also allows you as parents an insight to their growth and development, as well as an opportunity to be a part of their learning journey. At the end of the week, we will check all the reading records to ensure there are 5 signatures showing adult support. If children in KS2 miss their 5 reading signatures two weeks in a row they will miss 10 mins of break or lunch to catch up.

PE Kits

Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school with them every week.



Gold Book

Ladybird Rabbit

Owl

Badger

Dragonfly

Olivia for maturity in her friendships. Leo D. for his enthusiasm in science.

<u>Jesse</u> for his perseverance and his reading. <u>Jacob</u> for working on his letter formation. <u>Ela</u> for her perseverance in learning. <u>Hope</u> for choosing the correct method in maths. <u>Amelia</u> for always being a kind and helpful table partner. <u>Hugo</u> for a 'can do' attitude in all his learning. Morgan for persevering even when the maths gets tricky.

<u>Joe</u> for a great improvement in his attitude to learning. <u>Bella VN</u> for her consistently good attitude to learning.

<u>Year 6</u>: for working with such commitment this week, for keeping going, calmness and willingness to do your best. <u>Conor</u> thorough checking of thinking and answers. <u>Isabel</u> for excellent word choices in her writing. <u>Oscar</u> and <u>Ellis</u> for fantastic concentration and accurate work when placing periods of world history on a timeline. <u>Arabella</u> for a detailed and clear science experiment write up. <u>William Ch.</u> for excellent observation and thinking when exploring a timeline of periods of world history. <u>Matilda</u> for fantastic pattern spotting, predicting and explaining in Maths.

Dates for your Diary

17 18 19 20 21 22 May	
May	
25	Vision Screening – Reception class
w/c 29 th	Half-term
June	
5	Dragonfly Year 5, Bikeability Day 1
16	Dragonfly Year 5, Bikeability Day 2
23	Class photos and Year 6 leavers photos
28 - 30	Year 6 Residential, Kilve Court

Reminders

Nut Free School

Please remember that we are a nut free school. Please check all packed lunch items to ensure that they are nut free. Many thanks





Please do not use your mobile phone while on school site. Many thanks for your support.



Please do not park or drop children off on the yellow zig zags outside school.

Please do not use the school car park for drop off/collection. We ask this as doing so increases the risk of an accident occurring.